
Submitter: David Wall 

On Behalf Of: Mr Oregon OPPOSES HB 2271 

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2271 

I OPPOSE [HB 2271]. 

 

[HB 2271] is well intended and has many outstanding attributes. Times have changed 

since the COVID days. American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) dollars were allocated to 

many businesses but Oregon is broke and cannot afford anymore "tax credits" and or 

allocate any funds to administer the program.   

 

[HB 2271] will require the Departments of Employment and Revenue to expand their 

respective departments to construct the administrative infrastructure, implementation 

and provide analytical services to support the "Tax Credit" boondoggle. 

 

The State Auditors will be required to take a "sustained peek" every now and then 

and this too is going to cost. 

 

*** [HB 2271] is 'rife' for corruption.  

 

** [HB 2271] has 'No' Budget allocation or identified Funding Source(s) to construct 

the administrative infrastructure, implement the program and provide analytical 

services of the ill-advised 'tax-credit' scheme.   

 

** [HB 2271] is hereby declared incomplete and therefore is an incompetent piece of 

Legislation. 

 

*** [HB 2271] as incompetent Legislation, should be rejected and denied (with 

extreme prejudice). 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Can businesses who employ and take unfair 

advantage of Illegal Aliens, participate in the 'Tax Credit' scheme before I.C.E. 

captures and deports them or just afterwards?"  

 


